


	LEGAL AD

	REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
	FOR PROFESSIONAL PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Greater Attleboro-Taunton Regional Transit Authority (GATRA) is seeking qualifications from engineering firms (the Consultant) to receive Requests for Proposals (RFP) to provide General Professional Engineering and Owners’ Project Management services on an as-needed and on-call basis for a period of up to five (5) years. GATRA provides fixed route and/or on-demand transportation service to twenty-nine (29) communities in Southeastern, Massachusetts.  Services provided by the Consultant on an on-call basis range from construction, technical and safety procedures; environmental analysis and assessment; project, program and regulatory oversight and owners’ project management services, including assistance with planning, design and construction-phase oversight from project inception to overall completion and acceptance.  The ability for GATRA to secure these services on minimum notice for a variety of short-term, time-sensitive situations is extremely important.

Interested firms should provide GATRA with a list of qualifications, references and background in contracts of this kind.  

Any contract resulting from this solicitation is subject to financial assistance between GATRA, the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) and the Commonwealth of Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT).  The performance of this contract is subject to the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended and applicable equal employment requirements.  Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) firms will be afforded full opportunity to submit proposals and will not be subject to discrimination on the basis of race, color, sex, national origin or disability in consideration for an award.

Qualifications will be submitted electronically to Mr. Ronald Morgan, Director of Capital Programs, rmorgan@gatra.org  until 2:00 pm on Friday, October 15, 2021. GATRA reserves the right to waive any informality and/or to reject any or all qualifications, if deemed to be in the best interest of GATRA. Questions relating to this advertisement as well as obtaining information about Protest Procedures should be submitted to Mr. Morgan at the e-address provided herein. 
	

